
The Indiana Senate Borst Fellowship is a full-year, paid fiscal policy and 
research experience available to one exemplary graduate student from the 

Paul H. O’Neill School of Public and Environmental Affairs at IUPUI.

LAWRENCE M. BORST

FISCAL POLICY FELLOWSHIP

Spring SemesterFall Semester

Applications Due March 1

FELLOWSHIP BENEFITS

For information on how to apply, see reverse side

$5,000 scholarship

Partial tuition reimbursement is available 
for fall semester O’Neill courses -- up to 9 
credit hours

Enroll fulltime in graduate classe

Flexible 20-hour work week

Partial tuition reimbursement is available 
for spring semester O’Neill courses -- up to 
6 credit hours

Enroll parttime in graduate classes

Fulltime work week (minimum 35 hrs./week)

$750 biweekly stipend

What are the responsibilities?
Responsibilities include, but are not limited to, tracking legislation with a fiscal 
impact, staffing fiscal committees, researching various policy topics, and observing all 
aspects of the legislative session.

Why should I apply?
Borst Fellows gain valuable hands-on experience within state government by 
assisting the Senate Majority Fiscal Analysts and Senate Leadership with policy 
research and fiscal analysis throughout the legislative process.



For more information, please contact:

Alex Zimmerman
Majority Intern Director
Indiana State Senate
Alex.Zimmerman@iga.in.gov
317-232-9415

*Kristine Schuster, MPA
Assistant Director of Career Services
IUPUI - O’Neill School of Public and 
Environmental Affairs
Kschuste@iu.edu
317-278-1578

APPLICATION PROCESS

Qualified applicants are O’Neill School of Public and Environmental 
Affairs MPA students with a minimum 3.0 grade point average and an 
interest in learning the state finance and budget process.

Preferred applicants will have successfully completed the public 
budgeting and finance, economics, and statistics courses prior to the 
spring semester of their fellowship. 

To apply through the O’Neill School of Public and Environmental Affairs, 
please contact Kristine Schuster.*

LAWRENCE M. BORST FELLOWSHIP

Interested students must submit applications to the IUPUI 
O’Neill School of Public and Environmental Affairs by March 1.

IndianaSenateRepublicans.com/Borst-Fellowship


